Feature in Richmond News, July 15th, 2008

: ROBERT SHAER/SPECIAL TO THE NEWS
“It beats being locked in the house,” says Vince Tytler who holds tight to
three-year-old son Hayden Tytler while he tries his hand at fishing for bullhead from
Steveston’s No. 2 Road pier during the Sixth Annual Fish for the Future festival

Saturday, July 12.

Advertisement in Richmond Review, July 10th, 2008
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Saturday, July 12th, 2008 ¢ 10 a.m.-3 p.m.

ACTIVITIES:

o family fishing fun (limited number No. 2 Rd. Pier
of rods can be borrowed) (London’s Landing southern

e fly tying and casting clinics \ andoﬂh.?Rmd) '

e |earn to fish lessons -

 salmon and birds of prey exhibition

e fish and aquatic insect observation lab

e many other conservation/stewardship-a

EVERYTHING IS FREE!
Website:
www.fishingwithrod.com/fftf
Contact: Rodney Hsu,
\_604-710-2118

Seeo you there!




